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THOMAS & KANNIKA TUCKER 

Dear Pastor and Church,		 	 	 	                              January  2025

  As normal Christmas is a very busy time. Not only for Christians but even the lost 
who attend our English outreach programs. Our Christmas programs open up a lot 
of doors for service even for those that have not yet accepted Christ. Starting on 
the 15th with our children’s Sunday school Christmas program and the Pakistani 
Christmas program that evening. We had our church wide Christmas party on the 
20th. For Sunday the 22 we combined with Ben Tai Baptist Church at the Lord 
Hotel for a special Christmas performance. Then December 21, 22, 25 we had our 
singing outreaches at three malls in our area. Praise the Lord, we were able to pass 
out over 1,300 Christmas outreach bags. 


  Pray for our Bible Institute. We have three young men studying full time and 12 
studying part time. 6 Thais, 2 Pakistanis, 3 Filipinos 1 American. We teach this class 
Sunday Afternoons (13:15-15:30). Our goal is to create an appetite to study full 
time. Please pray for more students and especially full-time servants of the Lord.

  Please pray for Nong. Her son began attending church over a year ago and soon 
accepted Christ as his Saviour. She was very uncomfortable with her son attending 
but after seeing the change in Tee’s attitude and mental well-being she began 
attending to see what caused the change. She says she is satisfied being a 
Buddhist but wants to understand the change in her son. Kannika has started a 

Bible study with Nong Wednesday mornings.  Please 
pray that Nong will open her heart to the love of our 
Saviour.


We thank you for your prayers and support.

God bless you all.


Thomas & Kannika Tucke


